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Barsham & Houghton Village Hall Committee 

Meeting Minutes 
Monday 18 March 2024 at 7pm 

 
Those present: Andrew Ross, Grace Howlett, Jimmy Goodley, Frank Chapman and Jodie Bond.  

 

1. Welcome by the Chairman and consider any apologies for absence 

 The Chairman welcomed all those present. 

Apologies received from Stuart Laws. Apologies accepted. 

 

2. To approve minutes of meeting held on the 15 January  

The minutes were signed by the chairman, on behalf of the committee, as a correct record. 

 

3. Receive report from the Treasurer & discuss financial matters 

The committee members discussed the energy rates and agree the high energy costs must be due to the 

lighting, changing the tariff was suggested, however this will not be considered, as the existing energy 

provider would carry out a check-up of the output sources at the hall, which Grace agreed to organise. 

 

4. Village hall bookings & events  

There were none. 

 

5. Consider any correspondence  

Letter regarding wheelie bins price increase – It is believed that people are putting dog poo in the green 

bin outside the hall – Grace explained that the bin should be locked by the hall users.  Jimmy agreed to 

remind the hall users to ensure it is locked, otherwise this will have to be reported to NNDC. 

 

6. AOB 

There was none. 

 

With there being no further business, the Chairman closed the meeting at 7.16pm. 

 

 

Signed:……………………………………………………….……..Date: ………………..………. 

 

 


